
Administered by the Public Safety Advisory 
Board, this program focuses on identifying 
and correcting exterior hazards that may 
be present at night on campus (e.g. dim 
lighting or potential hiding areas for 
criminal activity).  Walks are conducted 
once per year after Fall time change. 
Participation from the entire University 
community is encouraged. 
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